
WE SERVE 
 

SHARING TREASURE     
Last Sunday:   $1,389.36 

Make-Up = $175   Gifts = $90 
Fuel = $60    Maint/Repair = $255         

Parishioners Needs = $155     Mito = $5          
            North Country Ministry = $10 

Thanks so much  ! 
 

Finance Report and Letters  
are ready.    Thanks to Linda Gaiotti.        

Yours is in the box on the pew. 
 

 
  

Brian Angell, Tim 
Toolan, and Tyler 
Toolan “came, saw, 
conquered!”� the snow, 
that is.  Last Saturday, 
they just showed up and 

shoveled!  Wow.   Thank you to John Santiago for  
changing some very high light bulbs� and thanks to 
our folks who volunteer weekly:  Thanks to Linda 
Gaiotti for continuing to work on the tax letters.  Our 
money counters (Dave and Rozanne Degen , 
Geary Walpole),  our “trash-taker” and church- 
locker  (Bud York), our church vacuumer (Tina 
Gosselin), our “linens launderers” (Gloria Morrison 
and Rozanne Degen), our musicians who give of 
themselves  (Dennis Coker, Mary Anne and John 
Doty, Jesse Schuettinger, Linda Apple, Joe Ehle, 
Ann Murphy Cheryl York, Glenn Warner, Dee 
Warner, Kimberly Belanger, Brendan Manley, 
Jennifer Hurney, Lou Zahra).  Thank you to Mele-
nie Warner for being the 10AM “go-for” and to Ellen 
Barlow and John Cleveland for being sacristans 
and Joe Barlow for counting� and at 4:30P, we 
thank Judy Rozell for preparing EVERYTHING for 
Mass,. and often counting besides!        

 

LITTLE KIDS IN WBG ARE COLD!! 
Spread the word...put it on Facebook… make a 
call...that Warm Clothing for Babies to Toddlers is 
desperately needed at ‘North Country Clothing Out-
let “ as is disposable DIAPERS!!   Please drop the 
donations at the Center on Main Street across from 
the Post Office, or leave them in the narthex. 

 
 
 

North Country Ministry  

ANNUAL WINTER RAFFLE 
Tickets available at the Center, 3933 Main Street, Wbg 
at Stewarts every Saturday and Sunday in February 

or here in the narthex the weekends of  
February 9, 16, 23 

(or just give your money to slh a 
nd she will get them for you.) 

All proceeds benefit the Emergency Assistance Fund 
$5 a chance or 5 for $20 

Drawing March 18 … The prizes: 
#1    GORE/WHITEFACE FULL SEASON  

ADULT SKI PASS 2014-15   (Value $999) 
#2     Dagger Zydeco 11.0 recreational kayak   

(Value $550) 
#3     Diamond Pint Boat Tours— 

2 hours on Lk G for six persons   (Value $240) 
#4     $250  Gift Certificate to Bennington Furniture 
#5     Garnet Hill Cross Country Ski Pass  

now through 2014-15    (Value $200) 
#6     North Creek Restaurant Sampler: 
 $40 Bar Vino Wine Bar Gift Certificate 
 $25 Basil and Wicks Gift Certificate 
 $25 The Copperfield Inn Gift Certificate  and 
 $10 Café Sarah Gift Certificate  
 

 
 

 
                     
 

WE GATHER 
Saturday  4:30 Eucharist  
   5:15 Super Bowl Party 
Sunday   10AM     Eucharist  
               11AM K-6   Gathering 
Tuesday  10 AM  Adult Home Comm Service 
                8PM   AA    Jaracz Hall 
Thursday 12N   AA     Jaracz Hall 
     4PM   RCIA   Convent 
Sat            4:30 Eucharist  

************************************************* 
2/9     Noon to 3P    Open House  SMSA 
2/11   6-7P   Ministers of Care 
2/12   6:30-8:30P    Pastoral Council 
          7P   Women’s Spirituality 
2/15  and  3/1     9A-3P   Tax Prep 
2/16   High School Faith Formation 
3/4      Pancake Supper—Mardi Gras!! 
3/5     ASH WEDNESDAY!! 
3/16   1st Reconciliation (All Welcome) 
3/30   “Wing Off” for Youth in Mission 
4/26   Gala for Mito Hope and Help 
5/2     NCM  Gala 
 

 

WE TEACH 

K-6 Schedule for January and February 
2/2      “God Has Chosen Me!” 
2/9      “We are all on a journey.” 
2/23    “Food for the Journey” 
 

7-12 Schedule   4-7PM 
    2/16;    3/16;  4/13;   5/18 

 

 
Website for Parents…  

Keeping Kids Safe Online: 
www.faithandsafety.org.  

The website is a partnership with the Greek 
Orthodox Archdiocese of America and it is 
designed to be a place where families learn 
to see technology through the eyes of faith 
and stay safe online.  
 
The site offers guidance how to use the Inter-
net, cell phones and video games safely, as 
well as protecting children’s privacy. We en-
courage you to check out this information and 
share it  

 

 

One Day Only!! 
Today is the only day to “vote” for St. C’s 

Lenten Opportunities.    

What do you want available???    

a)  Friday Morning Mass    

b) Wednesday Stations of the Cross 

c) Wednesday Stations/ Soup/ Cinema 

d) Friday Stations of the Cross 

e) Renew type faith sharing meeting 

f) Lenten Scripture Study  (Sat. am?) 

g) Weekly “retreat” gathering using dvd  

(After the Sunday Mass?) 

h) Other Suggestions 

The decision must be made soon in 
order to order materials.   

The response sheet is on the bulletin 
board.       Thanks. 

WE  WORSHIP 
 

 

 
 

Saturday, 2/1  4:30PM    ROY SLATTERY  
                                      Req. by Slattery Family  

Sun, 2/2,10AM     CHRISTOPHER BENCIVENGA  
Req. by Bob & Sue Shepler 

Saturday 2/8   4:30PM  _______________ (Available) 

 
Sunday 2/9  10AM     TOMMY HOWE (4th Anniv) 

                                      Req. by Gerri Howe  
 

Available Mass Dates - February & March 
Saturdays 2/8, 2/15, 3/1, 3/8, 3/15, 3/22, 3/29 

Sundays 2/16, 3/2, 3/9, 3/23, 3/30  
 
  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament       
Every Wednesday,  8:30am – 9pm 
Sacred Heart Church, Lake George 

Chaplet Divine Mercy -    Wednesdays   3pm 
          

Prayer Chain:  Contact Alice Damp        
623-3618 or edaldamp@yahoo.com 

 
 In February  the “Tabernacle Candle” burns in 

memory of  Shane Bently  
at the request of his grandmother, Bertha Frasier.. 

 

SOUP 
This is “win-win!” 

We have a healthy fresh meal and St. C’s benefits 
from each sale! 

 
This Weekend,      Betty Kusky,  

Soup-Maker_ Par Excellent,  
$5/pint donation suggested. 

First come, first served. 
 

#3   February 1/2       
Curried Butternut Squash, Apple,  

                          and  Onion Bisque    
   

#4   February  8/9      Vegetable Beef  Barley 
 

THANK YOU,      BETTY!!! 

 
 

News from NeighborsNews from NeighborsNews from NeighborsNews from Neighbors    
 

North Country Ministry welcomes you! Interested in 
seeing just what we are doing each day to help peo-
ple in our community? Visit one of our centers in 
North Creek or Warrensburgh. Contact Barbara 
Maffey at 623-2829 for more information. 

North Country Ministry  623-2829       
 3933 Main Street    Clothing Center & Baby’s Place    

9-12 Mon/     9-12 Tues/    1-4 Wed, Thurs, Fri .    
 Every Tuesand Fri, = hot lunch.        

 

The Priory in Chestertown  
(www.prioryretreathouse.org) 

  Go to the web page for details,   See 
flyers on the bulletin board,  or call 494-3733.   

 

The Dominican Retreat House  

 located in Niskayuna / many opportunities� 
details are on the bulletin board or at www.dslcny.org 

 

There will be a Natural Family Planning class held 
at at St. Ann’s Rectory in Fort Ann. The first class will 
be held MARCH 15, 10:30AM ..Register at  
www.ccli.org. 
 

“MUSIC FOR AN AFTERNOON” 
a Concert of Music for Recorder 
Today, Sunday, February 2    3PM 

Hudson River Music Hall 
10 Maple Street, Hudson Falls 

$10 a ticket 
 

See the bulletin board for program 
details….lovely! 

 
(by our very own  

Richie and Elaine Henzler) 
 

    

 

10% BACK!!!    When you bring this bulletin 

to dinner at Lizzy Keyes, 10% of the cost of the entrees 

will be donated back to St. Cecilia’s Church, kindness 

of Tom and Amber Grace. 

 
 Parish Life Director:   Sr. Linda Hogan csj   slhcsj@verizon.net / 623-3021        

Sacramental Minister:  Rev. Paul Cox  656-9464      
 Pastoral Associate Administration:  Gail DeMarsh   pyramidlifemom@aol.com / 744-9241     

 Bookkeeper/Cemetery:  Dawn Brunner    623-3021 (Tuesday AM)        
Parish Nurse, Building Supervisor,  etc. Judy Rozell  sunflowr50@yahoo.com / 222-4140  

Feast of the Presentation          February 2, 2014 

Check bulletin board for details. 


